
  

 

Dear parents or guardians, 

The Church of the Ascension is please to be offering the Rocky Railway Vacation Bible School 

program from August 22nd to August 26th from 9:30am-12:30pm. At Rocky Railway, kids 

discover through life’s ups and downs that Jesus’ power pulls us through. Throughout the week 

children will participate in Bible-learning activities, learn some catchy songs, and play teamwork-

building games. Each day we will also provide snacks for the children to enjoy.  

Please send your children with a water bottle, hat, and sunscreen as we will be spending some 

time outdoors.  

For more information or to register please contact the Church of the Ascension office at 

ascension@vianet.ca or 705-566-2790. 

We look forward to seeing you at the Rocky Railway! 

Consent of Parent/Guardian: 

I give permission for (name of child) ___________________________ to participate in the 2022 

Rocky Railway Vacation Bible School program at The Church of the Ascension from August 

22nd until August 26th.  

I give permission for photos/videos of these events to be used for promotional purposes: 

Y__/N__ 

I have read and understand the information provided on this form, and the information that I 

have provided on the attached registration form is correct to the best of my knowledge. I 

understand that there is a degree of risk involved in all activities, and I assume all risk and 

liability on behalf of my child/ward. In the event of an emergency that requires parental/guardian 

permission for medical treatment, if myself or my emergency alternate listed on the registration 

form cannot be contacted, I authorize the leaders of this program to act on my behalf. 

  

Signature: ____________________________       Date: ___________________ 
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